
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

TOWN OF CANADICE 

 

 
Canadice Town Hall        July 11, 2018 

 

Present: Linda Moorhouse, Chairperson   Guests: Donald Cheney, Atty.    

      Diane Horning      Marlene Hallett  

      Marty Gascon      Terry Hallett 

      Ed Bott       Jennifer Knobel 

         Craig Knobel 

         Jim Tripp 

         Jeffrey Graff, Atty. 

 

Chairperson, Linda Moorhouse called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

The meeting was scheduled to review the order from Steve Smith, CEO to Terry and Marlene 

Hallett, to go back before the Planning Board for a site review regarding the paint booth that he 

installed at his garage. 

    

Terry Hallett presented his documentation to the Board Members.   

 

After reviewing the documentation, the Board Members decided by a unanimous vote to overturn 

the order presented to Terry and Marlene Hallett by Steve Smith, CEO.  The Board decided that 

Terry and Marlene Hallett followed all the rules and regulations presented to them in the building 

process of the auto repair shop. 

 

E. Bott made a motion to overturn the order by Steve Smith, CEO, seconded by D. Horning, all in 

favor. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   
  

 L. Moorhouse made a motion to accept the minutes from the October 11, 2017 meeting,  

 E. Bott seconded, all in favor. 

  

 L. Moorhouse made a motion to adjourn the meeting, M. Gascon seconded, all in favor, meeting  

 adjourned at 8:33 p.m.         

          

 Respectfully, 

 Stephanie Seeley, Secretary 


